
Dear Ryan School Families,  
 
April is EARTH MONTH. Think about how you can have an impact on the environment in your home, 
school, & community. Reduce - Recycle - Reuse 
 
 

PAC IMPORTANT DATES  

 Tuesday April 9 School Picture Day  
 Wednesday April 10 - Kyoto DINE OUT NIGHT   
 Friday April 12 - Early Release (11:10) 
  April 15-19 April Vacation 
 Wednesday April 24 iSTEM presentation (see below) 

A Note from the iSTEM Team: 
The Ryan School will be hosting a iSTEM review night on Wednesday, April 24th from 5:30-7:30. 
Students' work will be on display throughout the building. We were hoping to get some parent volunteers 
to help out on that night. If you are interested please contact Kim Hillson @Kim Hillson  
SAVE THE DATE: Wednesday May 22, 2019  RYAN SCHOOL 1ST ANNUAL FOOD TRUCK FESTIVAL 
- This is a Ryan School Family event. Food, fun and music! Hope you can join us to make it a success. 
More to come! 
 

*If you no longer have a student at the school and would like to be removed from the list please send- 
REMOVE ME 
 
**Planning ahead for school year 2019/2020 - we are looking for someone willing to help the current 
Book Fair Coordinator and share some of the responsibilities.The Ryan School typically conducts 2 book 
fairs a year, fall and spring. More info can be provided  upon inquiry. Please consider. 
Email Ryanschoolpac@gmail.com 

Career Day   

The John F. Ryan School, with the help of the Ryan PAC, is planning our thirteenth annual Career Day 
on Thursday May 23, 2019 from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM. The purpose of this endeavor is to make 
our students aware of the variety of careers available to them. Speakers will talk with small groups of 
students for approximately 10-15 minutes each. We are excited about having Career Day and we thank you 
in advance for your support in assisting us with this project. Please the attachment to sign up. If you have 
any questions or need more information, please contact the PAC Committee coordinator for this: Jennifer 
Stanton at Jadelstanton@gmail.com or Cell 978-806-5765. 

BOX TOPS  

On Going - Want a way for the Ryan School to get free money?? Please remember to clip those Box 
Tops..You can send them in a bag or envelope with your student through June 1. Students can drop off in 
the front office on their way in. Make sure your students name is included to qualify for random 
drawing at the end of the year to win a gift card. One Student from 5th grade and one student from 6th 
grade will be randomly chosen.  Questions?? Email: ryanschoolpac@gmail.com 

RECYCLE THAT Donate your unwanted books and clothing now in our purple and yellow bin at 
school! The bin will accept books, DVDs, used clothing in any condition, linens and clothing accessories. 
Good condition items are re-purposed and resold, lesser condition items are turned into industrial rags 
and filling material. Please no encyclopedias or college text books. Lets earn money for our school and 
keep these items out of landfills! 



 Recycle That Bins/ YELLOW and PURPLE  bins  –UPDATE Did you know that you can donate ripped, 
stained and worn out linens and clothing in our bins? Grab all of those socks with holes and put them in a 
bag and place them in the YELLOW AND PURPLE bins at school. The fabric is shredded and made into 
industrial rags, and our schools get the money! 
 
AMAZON                                                                                                                                                                
Amazon has a shopping program that benefits non-profits and the Ryan School PAC is now registered. It's 
called Amazon Smile and will donate 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible products to our PAC. If you 
shop on Amazon.com, go to smile.amazon.com to designate the "John Ryan School PAC" as your school. 
Another great way to earn FREE money for our school and kids. 
 
STOP AND SHOP A+  
 
Join the Stop and Shop A+ Program and earn money for our schools! Register your Stop and Shop card 
and designate two schools of your choice- Dewing, North, Ryan- and every dollar you spend earns points 
for us to get money. Sign up your family members and co-workers. It costs nothing and does not affect gas 
rewards. Even if you stop in once and a while, your purchase helps us. We have earned at least $1,000 per 
school per year with this program! Out of state relatives who have Giant Supermarkets can also support 
our schools! Sign them up! Customers register their Stop & Shop Card beginning August 3, 2018 our 
school gets CASH! www.stopandshop.com/scho ol-rewards  If you need assistance, Call Customer Care at 
877-366-2668 OPTION #1  Ryan School:4003  
 
Thanks, 
 
Christine Paquette and Erin Claycomb 
Ryan School 
PAC CO Chair 
 

If you know anyone who would like to be added, please forward this email to them and tell the them to 
email us with a request to be added. 
 
If you would like to be removed from this email please let us know. 
 
Attachments area 

 

ReplyForward 

 


